
Ian MacKenzie, President 
A.U . C.E. Local 1 

Dear Ian, 

5 April 1976 

FILE COPl 
This is to tender my resignation as Local 1 alternate to the Provincial Association, 
effective immediately. 

As you know, Nancy Wiggs and myself were elected as alternates to replace Deborah Udy 
and Heather MacNeill last August. I agreed to stand on the assumption that new reps 
would be elected in October. Nominations have been open since that time and there has 
been no one interested, so I have stayed on so that Local 1 would have the representation 
on the Provincial Executive that it was entitled to. 

In February I was appointed as Vice-President of the Provincial, under the Constitution, 
to fill the vacant position and to serve until the June Convention when elections will 
be held. 

This has left me in rather an ambiguous situation: I'm holding two p.os it .ions ,i but of 
course I cannot have two votes. 

I don't think nominations have ever actually been closed for Provincial Reps, so perhaps 
at the April 8 Membership Meeting, you could mention that our Local now only has one rep, 
and it might generate some nominations, particularly in light of what is happening at the 
Provincial level right now. 

Yours sincerely, 

Margot Scherk 

c.c . Melody Rudd, Secretary-Treasurer 
A.U.C.E. Provincial 

"'!: , 

rnwr,r::-:- ,-,,-. 

. 
I 

\ 

) 
APR 8 1976 

J~. U. C. t . ..... . . - -· 


